PRODUCT RECALL

Millionaire Mallow Bites
with a Best Before Date of 7 and 8 January 2020

This Costa Coffee product has been recalled as the
labelling potentially contains two incorrectly declared
allergens; egg and wheat.

At Costa Coffee we take these issues incredibly
seriously, which is why we have withdrawn the product
from sale.

We sincerely apologise to our customers for any
confusion.

Customers who have eaten the product and feel unwell
should immediately contact their local health service to
seek advice.

Customers with these Millionaire Mallow Bites should
return them to store for a full refund.

Customers should also feel free to contact our
customer service team to discuss on 0333 003 5883.





